
Mike J. Molina

From: Kimiko Hosaki <kimiko@khandco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:18 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i

Aloha,

I herby confirm in writing my full support of Michele Chouteau McLean’s appointment to the position of Planning
Director.

As the owner of a business consultancy on Maui that works closely with the County on permitting matters for a number
of our clients — including Haiku Mill and Haiku House Maui, I can say with full confidence that there is no better candidate
than Michelle to serve as Planning Director. Michelle conducts herself with the utmost professionalism and has been
nothing but responsive, accessible and helpful ever since my team and I were introduced to her.

Michelle has the best interests of local businesses at heart, which is made clear each and every time we have the
pleasure of dealing with her.

I sincerely hope this letter of support assists in her confirmation and look forward to continuing to work with her.

Warm regards,

Kirniko Hosaki
Creative Director. founder
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